MINUTES

Demolition Review Committee
Meeting 08/15/2022

D. Choate called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall.
Present were: David Choate and Elizabeth Sanborn

Purpose: Request for partial demolition of 8 Huntervale.

The Minutes from the 06/08/22 meeting (1220 Ocean Blvd.) were approved. E. Sanborn
moved, D. Choate 2". Unanimous approval.

E. Sanborn made a motion that the house which is currently one story (and to which the owner
wants to add a second story) is neither architecturally important nor historically significant.

D. Choate 2nd.

Unanimous vote in favor.

D. Choate will notify the Building Inspector that the Demolition Permit should be issued.

No other business discussed at this time.

E. Sanborn moved to adjourn and D. Choate seconded the motion.
Unanimous approval.

Meeting adjourned at 4:09 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Sanborn



